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Aid to those affected by the earthquake in Türkiye 
 

We mourn those who lost their lives in the earthquake that occurred in southeastern 
Türkiye (formerly known as Turkey) on February 6, and our hearts go out to those affected 
by the disaster. 

 
In order to aid those impacted by this deadly earthquake and contribute to recovery and 

reconstruction in the affected regions, KAGA ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. (Head office: 
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo; Representative Director, President & COO: Ryoichi Kado; hereinafter the
“Company”) has decided, at its Board of Directors meeting held today, to donate 10 million 
yen in relief funds through the Embassy of Türkiye in Japan. 

 
The Company has deep ties to the Republic of Türkiye, beginning in 2018 with the 

establishment of KD TEC TURKEY ELEKTRONIK SANAYI VE TICARET LIMITED SIRKETI in 
the city of Düzce.  Since then, it has been manufacturing electronics as a base for the 
Company’s European EMS* business.  In addition, the construction of a new plant in the 
same city aimed at expansion of the business has completed and its operation is scheduled 
to start in June of this year. 

 
We pray for the speedy recovery of the affected regions. 

 
(Note) Electronics Manufacturing Service: Provision of product development and manufacturing services on an 

outsourcing basis.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Right: H.E. Mr. Korkut GUNGEN 
          Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Türkiye to Japan 

Left:  Ryoichi Kado 
Representative Director, President & COO of KAGA ELECTRONICS 

 
■Inquiries concerning this matter 

KAGA ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. 
（URL：https://www.taxan.co.jp/en/） 
Ichiro Shirai, General Manager 
Investor Relations & Public Relations Office 
TEL: +81-3-5657-0106 / FAX: +81-3-3254-7133 
Address: 20 Kandamatsunagacho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 101-8629, Japan 
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